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April 29, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
0OSDS-2024

ANNOUNCEMENT ON THE OFFICIAL ELECTRONIC MAIL OF THE OFFICE OF
THE VICE PRESIDENT AND DEPED SECRETARY SARA Z. DUTERTE

SUBJECT : Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, Schools Governance and Operations Division
Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division
All Education Program Supervisors
All District Heads
All SDO Section and Unit Heads
All School Heads
All Other Concerned

1. This is to inform all field officers and employees of the Department of the
official electronic mail of the Office of the Vice-President and Secretary, Sara

Z. Duterte is ypsara@deped.gov.ph. (Please refer to the attached file for more
details).

2. The email will serve as a platform for positivity and educational insights. It
will also be a dedicated space for celebrating the Department’s successes,
sharing insights, and supporting one another on our shared journey. Let this
be a venue to spark meaningful conversations with our Head.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is required.
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CRISTY C. EPE _
Schools Division Superintendent 6

Encl.: As stated
Reference:
FN: OSDS/ DivCommsTeam
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Greetings from the Office of the Secretary

VP Sara Duterte <vpsara@deped.gov.ph>
Tue 4/16/2024 3:43 PM
To:all <all@deped.gov.ph>
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GREETINGS

FROM THE OFFICE
OF THE SECRETARY

| am happy to share with you that starting this April 2024, I'll be using this email to
connect with all of youl!

This email serves as a space for positivity and educational insights. It's a special
place dedicated to celebrating our successes, sharing helpful insights, and
supporting each other on our shared journey. Let's use this venue to spark
meaningful conversations among us.

I look forward to spread good cheers and share exciting innovations with all of you!

Shukran.

Sara Z. Dutefte
Vice President of thg Republic of the Philippines and

Secretary of the Department of Education



CONNECT WITH US!
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Department of Education Central Office DepEd Public Assistance Action Center

DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City (02) 8638 7529 | 8636 1663 | (+63) 919 456 0027

This is a post only email. Please do not reply 1o this email.
This email is managed by the Office of the Secvetary of the Department of Education.
2/F Rizal building, DepEd Comiplex.

(02) 637-6209| sec@deped.govph



